

Thank you for your support of Spellathon 2019!

Funds raised will go directly to support the teaching and learning of writing. Final figures raised and prizes awarded will be announced early next term at assembly.

\*\*\*\*\*

## The Spellathon Committee is looking for someone who would like to take over the lead role!

We will still be here next year, but would like to show someone how it works with a view to handing over the reins the following year. If you think this might be you, please get in touch - gracevillespellathon@gmail.com.

\*\*\*\*\*

Don't forget to support our sponsors – they support us, so we support them.

Peter May and Brad Robson from Place Real Estate and Graceville Village Discount Drug Store.

Thanks again!

The Spellathon Committee

## **Proudly sponsored by:**



